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To: Lorraine D. Hunt OIRA ECON GUIDE/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Comments on the Draft Guidelines 
 
 
 
Dear Lorraine Hunt,  
I may be too late to comment, but I want to add my  voice to the list of objections to the policy of valuing the life of a senior  
citizen as only 63 cents on the dollar of a younger person.  I am only 38  years old, but one day I'll be old too.  I pray that your 
office will  reconsider this unethical way of estimating environmental harm.    
Sincerely,  
Rev. Jeff Horejsi, 412 3rd St., Madison, MN  56256.   
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